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You will be pleased to note
that in 2008, Handi-Care Intl.
Spent 1.9 % of your donations
on office expenses and
disbursed 98.1 % to its
charitable programs. This is
significant, as we were able to
put your money to great use.

Since 2004, we have been
sponsoring the higher education
of 25 disabled youth per year.
Today, 63 of them have
successfully completed studies
and are gainfully employed.

If you are wondering what
happened to those children
sponsored by you more than 10
years ago, you will be pleasantly
surprised that 33 of them have
completed schooling and have
moved on to higher education or
have been integrated back to the
society and under the care of
their own parents. See this link
(scroll down to the bottom) for
details.

Canadian registered charity since 1992 Dedicated to helping the Poor & Disabled

58 Hillfarm Dr., Scarborough, on, Canada, M1V 3J9 Tel: 416 913 6555
hci@rogers.com www.handicareintl.org

DEEPAVALI GREETINGS TO EVERYONE!!!

United Way campaign has begun in most companies and we take this opportunity to bring to your attention to
please designate Handi-Care Intl. as the recipient of your donation. This is very significant for HCI, as many
companied match your contribution. This will also United Way'’s recognition of HCl as more people designate their
donations. Simply fill out the form provided by your company and direct your donations to:

Handi-Care Intl.

58 Hillfarm Dr., Scarborough, ON, M1V 3J9
416 913 6555
Charity Reg # BN 889046397RR0001

Handi-Care Intl. wishes to thank every one of you for the support you have shown for the cause and you will
be pleased to note that HCI has raised over $60,000 during this campaign that began in Mar. 2009. This will
enable us to continue to sponsor the higher education / Vocational training of 25 to 30 disabled youth at|
Amar Seva Sangam & continue the sponsorship of 45 children at Maithri. 15 children with special needs are
also being sponsored as per the direction of donors.

Click here to view photos taken during the fundraiser — Rangoli staged on May 30, 2009

Most of the Tax receipts for have been E-mailed already and the rest — esp. donations received after June
2009- are on their way. We now have an electronic receipt system, targeted to go green and save money &
time. Hence, if you are expecting a receipt and haven’t received it, pls. e-mail us in a week (giving us time to|
send the receipts) at hci@rogers.com

We encourage you to visit our website periodically and remember us and the children with special needs|
when you feel philanthropic during this celebration of Deepavali and beyond.

We need sponsorships for the children, 100 of whom are placed in our new centre. We welcome you
to take a look at some of the children awaiting sponsorship by clicking here




